
HB 1047 -- SUNSHINE LAW

SPONSOR: Taylor (84)

Currently, individually identifiable customer usage and billing
records for customers of municipally owned utilities are exempt
from disclosure under the Sunshine Law. This bill would also
exempt these records for customers of the St. Louis Metropolitan
Sewer District from disclosure.


